
Silent Reading Rules 
 

• Every day you will be reading silently in a book of your 

choice.  

 

• Everyone in our classroom will read for 15 minutes. 

 

• Everyone will read a book of some style, type, or genre. 

 

• Everyone will have a book from the school or public library, 

Mr. Johnson’s library, their own collection, or one borrowed 

from somewhere else. 

 

• When you read in class you are earning 1 point per day.  At 

the end of the month, this will add up to approximately 20 

points for reading. 

 

• As you read, you will log your pages.  The record you use will 

be given to you by Mr. Johnson. 

 

• At the end of each month you will be awarded points for the 

number of pages read.  This number will be based on your 

reading skills and speed.  It is a judgment by Mr. Johnson.  

It will be out of a total of 20 points per month. 

 

• Everyone can earn up to 40 points per month for reading 

every day and for the number of pages read. 

 

• If you are not reading during silent reading, you will lose 5 

points per day.   

 
 


